Kingston Maurward Equestrian
Dressage
COVID-19 rules


Social distancing (at least 2m) must be maintained at all times. Please keep interaction with other
visitors to a minimum.



Vehicles must be parked at least 3m apart. Please adhere to this and ensure that all activity remains
within your parking area.



In addition to the rider, only one person is permitted to attend per horse. Riders under the age of
18 may be accompanied by two additional people.



On arrival, please register in the indoor arena. Please ensure that the names and contact numbers
of all in attendance, not just riders, are recorded on the sheet provided.



Please avoid unnecessary contact with surfaces and use the hand sanitiser provided. Toilets will be
available in the indoor arena. There will be limited seating available in the indoor arena gallery.
Helpers/support may watch in the indoor arena but must leave promptly once their rider has
completed their test.



The warm-up arena will be supervised by a steward to ensure that social distancing is maintained at
all times. No more than six competitors will be permitted in the warm-up arena at any one time.
Competitors should maintain a distance of three horse lengths apart from each other at all times
when warming up. Warm-up times will be limited to 40 minutes prior to going down the centre line.
Cool down will be limited to 10 minutes. No helpers/grooms/supporters will be allowed into the
warm-up arena.



Please adhere to your times and leave promptly once you have finished.



Competitions will be run in a way that avoids unnecessary contact/gathering. This includes the
removal of scoreboards. Score sheets can be collected at the end of each class. Alternatively, we
can scan your sheet to you via email.



Wear face covering in situations where social distancing may be compromised.



Sharing of equipment should be avoided. It is advisable to thoroughly clean all items, including
clothing, when returning home from a competition.



Spectators will not be permitted.



Please act responsibly and ensure that all activity remains within your capabilities and does not
present unnecessary risk of injury.



Please ensure that you include in your online booking the names and contact numbers of all people
who will be attending the session, including helpers.



Take-away food and drink will be available on site. Please observe social distancing when queuing
and consume all food and drink outdoors.



If you, or anyone you live with or have had close contact with, displays symptoms or suspects they
may have contracted COVID-19 you must inform us immediately and not attend. Attendance must
be postponed for a minimum of 14 days.

Thank you for reading.

